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Marcie Boerner

From: Gowrie Development Commission <emily@greaterfortdodge.ccsend.com> on behalf of 

Gowrie Development Commission <emily@greaterfortdodge.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 9:39 AM

To: Marcie Boerner

Subject: Gowrie eNews Letter 3-17-16
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Thursday, March 17th, 2016 

NEW NEWS! 
Introducing the revised newsletter from the Gowrie Development 
Commission!  This occasional newsletter will include information 
highlighting the "Go in Gowrie!"  Gowrie is a wonderful 
community with many amenities for you, your family and your 
business. This is a great way to highlight them.  Help spread the 
word and forward this email to your friends and neighbors. On 
the left side of this newsletter you can find multiple ways to see 
what's going on in Gowrie: a new website, Facebook, Twitter, 
and a new event calendar. 
  
Also newly revised is the Gowrie website! Assembled by the 
Gowrie Development Commission this site encompasses all 
aspects of Gowrie. This site will provide information for everyone 
whether you are looking to visit or have lived here for 
years!  This updated look will help you visualize what makes our 
community special. 
  

New look - new signs, new website, new newsletter 
all provide the same visual concept that lies at the 
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heart of Gowrie. Our patriotic spirit and the annual 
Independence Day celebration. 
 

WHAT'S NEW WITH US>>> 

 
LEARN MORE! 

 

 

Membership Drive 
The 2016 membership drive is 
underway!  Your investment and 
financial support is essential in the 
success and continued development of Gowrie. As we 
have more access to resources it requires greater 
budget requirements from the GDC.  Click here for the 
2016 Membership Form. 

 

 

Survey Says 
Click below to take this quick one 
question survey! 
  
When and why did you choose 
to move to Gowrie??  

VISIT GOWRIE! 

Gowrie Fire Department Pancake Breakfast  



3

Sunday, March 20th at 10:30 am - 1:00 pm  
at the NEW Fire Station. 
 
Annual Easter Egg Hunt sponsored by the GDC and 

Jamboree Foods 
Saturday, March 26th at 1:00 pm  
at Laurel Park 
** Want to Donate a Basket? Read More  
 
Happy Easter!  Holy week worship services at both 

Gowrie United Methodist Church & Zion Lutheran 

Church in Gowrie.  
Sunday, March 27th  

GDC Spring Banquet at Mulligans  
Thursday, April 7th  at 5:30 p.m.  

GDC Regular Meeting 
Friday, April  8th at 12:00 p.m.  
at WCCTA 

Got news or events? Stop by to see or contact 
Marcie at Webster-Calhoun Telephone at 352-3151 
or gowrie@wccta.net . Your event can be added to 

the Gowrie Events Calendar for FREE! 
 

MEMBER TO MEMBER  

Meet the GDC Board 
The Gowrie Development Commission Board of 
Directors is made up of volunteers that live and work in 
Gowrie and desperately want to see our community 
improve and grow.  Kudos to these individuals and the 
businesses that allow them to take time and focus on 
projects specific to Gowrie. Board members include:  

• Mindy Swieter, Security Savings Bank  
• Berna Tucker, Heartland Bank 
• Marcie Boerner, Webster-Calhoun Cooperative 

Telephone  
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• Chelsea Worrel, Chelz Salon  
• Marsha Farnham, Farm & Town Insurance  
• Gayle Redman, City of Gowrie  
• Chuck Angstrom, Utilities Board 
• Kevin Black, Heartland Bank, also represents the 

GDC on the Board of the Greater Fort Dodge 
Growth Alliance 

• Phillip DeCastro, The Drill Barbershop 
• Brad Robey, Mulligans 
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